
Subject: Policy and Standards - Spanish translation 
Message: Good afternoon, All,  

 
Thank you for your patience as we had the diocesan Policy Regarding the Sexual 
Abuse of Minors and Vulnerable Adults and Standards of Behavior for Those Working 
with Minors and Vulnerable Adults translated into Spanish. You can now find both of 
these documents in English and Spanish on OCYP's website under the "Resources" 
tab: https://protect.diojoliet.org/resources  
 
As always, please contact us as SafeEnvironment@dioceseofjoliet.org with any 
questions.  
 
Peace,  
Leah Heffernan  
Director, Office of Child and Youth Protection 

Sent: 06/03/2024 4:12 PM 
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